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From: Brown, Matt <matt_brown@fws.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 2:10 PM


To: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Cc: Chamberlain, Charles


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Looking for report for Clear Creek


When do you plan on providing a draft BO?


Matt Brown


Deputy Project Leader

Red Bluff Fish and Wildlife Office


U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service


Red Bluff, CA 96080


(530) 527-3043 ext 253


Telework number (530) 762-1804


On Tue, Apr 23, 2019 at 2:09 PM Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks Matt. I will likely take you up on that.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 12:27 PM Brown, Matt <matt_brown@fws.gov> wrote:


Here you go.


Please let me know if there is any help we can provide.


Matt Brown


Deputy Project Leader

Red Bluff Fish and Wildlife Office


U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service


Red Bluff, CA 96080


(530) 527-3043 ext 253


Telework number (530) 762-1804


On Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 11:25 AM Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Matt and Charlie,


Was looking for this report
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Newton, J. M., and M. R. Brown. 2005. Adult spring Chinook salmon monitoring in Clear Creek, California,


2003-2004. USFWS Report. U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, Red Bluff Fish and Wildlife Office, Red Bluff,


California.


and noticed that it was missing from the website:


Could you forward me a copy? Thanks!


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov



